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MUSIC EDGEMUSIC EDGE
The Music EDGE program offered at MGH is a selective entry

program, open to students who have been accepted for Year 7 in

2026.

Mount Gravatt High (MGH) offers unique opportunities for students

who have been accepted into the Music EDGE program. Students

are enriched through teaching and learning experiences, and enjoy

additional extension opportunities. Music EDGE students focus on

developing practical performance skills, both individually and as part

of a group, as well as exploring composition processes and software.

Students in Music EDGE interact with other high-achieving peers

who are able to think at the same depth and pace in a supportive,

low-risk, high-challenge learning environment.

Year 7 Music EDGE is a one (1) year course. In Term 1, students

develop practical skills on both keyboard and guitar. Term 2 sees

students begin work on a performance project that leads to a live

or virtual class performance in Term 3. The year culminates with

students learning to create their own original compositions using

notation software. A multi-disciplinary excursion to QPAC

backstage, QAG and/or City Hall concert also helps support and

extend students’ learning.

Please note that students can be in, and are encouraged to apply

for, both Music EDGE and our IM Excellence programs (see

separate information and processes) if suitable. These are

complementary programs that work together to extend students

musically. All students will also participate in the general IM

program if relevant to their instrument to further support their

musical growth. MGH also offers a Vocal Tuition program as an

option to further support and develop singers' skills.

Expressing your interest in Music EDGE

Entry into the Music EDGE cohort is based on merit, and candidates

undertake an application process to be considered for this program.

Expressions of interest for Music EDGE open on Monday 17 March

2025 and close on Friday 30 May 2025. Families will be notified of

the outcome by end of Term 2. Suitable late applications will be

placed onto a waiting list and considered should a place become

available.


